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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we end the near of a very unusual school year, I would like to take the opportunity to thank all of the staff here 

at St. Mary’s for their continued hard work, especially whilst making our way through unchartered territory. I would 

also like to thank our parents and carers for your continued support and messages of good wishes. 

 

Currently, we cannot yet confirm what our school will look like in September as we await confirmation from The 

Academy.  However, once children able to continue their education in normal year groups, the staffing will be as 

follows: 

 

We say farewell this year to Miss Healey, Mrs Jones and Mrs Homer. Miss Healey leaves us to take up her training 

to become a teacher, one which we know she will be very well-suited to and Mrs Homer and Mrs Jones are both 

taking up retirement for a long-deserved rest. I am sure that you will join with me in wishing them all the best for 

the future and in thanking them for their contribution to St Mary’s during their time with us. 

 

I am very pleased to tell you that Mr. Durnall has been appointed as a new Teaching Assistant and Mrs Westwood 

has been appointed as our new Pre-School manager with effect from September. We look forward to welcoming 

them both into our school community.  

 

Staffing for September will therefore be as follows: 

 

Pre-School  Mrs Westwood, Mrs Dann and Mrs Tranter 

Reception  Miss N. Hutton 

Year 1   Miss A. Unitt 

Year 2   Miss N. Slater 

Year 3   Miss L. Pace  

Year 4   Mrs L. Rogers 

Year 5    Mrs J. Broomfield 

Year 6   Mr R. Bowkett 
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SENDCo     Ms R. Mosley 

Head of School (temporary)  Mrs I. Borriello 

Executive Headteacher (temporary) Ms O. O’Beirne 

 

Our dedicated Teaching Assistants will continue to work across classes providing invaluable support for your children. 

 

I would like to wish you all a restful summer break and will continue to pray for us all during the pandemic.  

 

 

best wishes, 

 

 

Ms O O’Beirne  

Principal 


